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,/ Dr. Rohtas Yadav,
(Former Director, PGIMS, Rohtak)
12/6J, Medical Campus,
Rohtak-124001

Sub:- Regarding Suo Moto Notice.

Sir,

you that ‘at present, there is no overdue case of death for which certificate has to be
issued’. Therefore, to verify the facts, telephonic discussions were held with Dr
Geeta, present Director of PGIMS, Rohtak who has sent the report dated 24.10.2021.
She had reiterated that the contents of the report dated 24.10.2021 are correct.
Therefore, the Commission has directed you to explain in writing as to why a wrong
statement was made before the Commission during the hearing on 11.10.2021 that
there was no overdue case of death for which certificate had to be issued. Reply be
sent by 4t November, 2021 through email at rtsc-hry@gov.in.

(Meenaxee Raj, HCS)
Secretary.




